January 28, 2024

The Parish of Blessed Virgin Mary, Queen of Peace & St. Veronica
314 Chestnut Ave. 122 Shiny Mtn. Rd.

www.queenofpeacehawley.com

Rev. Richard W. Beck, Pastor Weekend Mass Schedule

Saturday - 4:30 PM St, Veronica - 5:30 PM QOP Rectory adheres to Wallenpaupack School
Deacon Matt Lorent culliekyy o o VEIEE) = 3 ictri
Sunday - 8:00 AM QOP - 9:45 AM St. Veronica - 11:30 AM QOP District Schedule. If there are delays, closures,

Rectory Office or early dismissals due to inclement weather,

Phone: 570 226-3183 Fax: 570 226-2126 Daily Mass Schedule _ our offices will also be affected.

Youth Faith Formation Office Monday - 9:00 AM QOP

Phone: 570 226-2955 or 570 226-6771
Fax: 570 390-4418

For any communication with the Rectory,
First Friday Adoration Tt please reach out to us via email at
(April through December) 9:00 AM through 5:20 PM parishsecretary@queenofpeacehawley.com.

BLESSED VIRGIN MARY, QUEEN OF PEACE
AND ST. VERONICA’S
YOUTH FAITH FORMATION PROGRAM

We are here to help you teach the catholic faith to our parish
children and encourage them to develop a loving relationship

Jesus said, “Let the
children come to me
and do not stop

with Christ as essential to their emotional, physical, and spiritual them, because the
life. Kingdom of Heaven
belongs to such as

Please call us if you would like to enroll your child/ children into
our Faith Formation Program.

these.”
Matthew 19:14

We would like you to encourage families to take an active role in parish life and ministries to model community
as fundamental to their faith. Please call lvet Bandirma at 570 226-2955 or email at
ffdirector@queenofpeacehawley.com.

BAM
BAG A MONTH FOOD COLLECTION PROGRAM

HELPING HANDS MINISTRY
This collection is on the first full weekend of each month. It
will be for children in need, everything from diapers, food,
and everyday essentials including new and gently used
clothing all to be donated to St. Joseph's Pantry, because
sometimes we all could use a "Helping Hand". Please drop it
off at the front entrance of the Church.

The BAM program supports three local food
pantries that serve the parish. We collect bags
of specified food items before each of the
Masses on the first full weekend of each month
at both Churches.

All donations go to the St Joseph's Center in Dunmore.

We also accept cash donations. We are always
looking for volunteers to help accept the
donated bags one half an hour before Saturday
or Sunday’s Masses. You can close the site 5

minutes before Mass begins _
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If you have any suggestions or wish to help out, Iy

please contact Connie Conrad at 570 226-8170 T
or email connieconradl@verizon.net .




Candlemas Day
Friday, February 2, 2024

The Church celebrates the memory of the Lord’s
Presentation in the temple with the blessing of
candles. Candles will be blessed at Queen of Peace
before Mass on Friday. Candles will also be available
after all Masses at both Queen of Peace & St.
Veronicas for the following weekend.

Please take a candle (while supplies last) for a
special occasion. There is no charge for the candles
but there will be a basket for donations.

IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM THE RECTORY

It has come to our attention that someone is using Father Becks' name in
email and text to solicit funds via gift cards from parishioners.

Father Beck will never ask for anything [money, favors, etc....] by email or
texting. He will either call you himself or have a staff member from the
Rectory or the Youth Faith Formation Office to contact you. You may check
the email address if you wish. If the email address does not have
@gueenofpeacehawley.com on it, it is not legit.

Mass Intentions & Candies

Tabernacle Candle

Burns in Loving

Memory for
January 29th - 9:00 January 30th - No January 31st- Holly
AM QP - William Mass Sorensen- Ken &
Dorothy Hancock- Barbara Colleen Connors
McCarthy Wiedenman
From Family

February 3rd - 4:30 PM
SV - Coleman ‘Bob’
Reap- The Family

5:30 PM QP - Dot
Russell- Alan & Linda
Highhouse

February 4th - 8:00 AM QP — 8:00 AM QP —
Marilyn Krochta- The LeBlanc Family

9:45 AM SV - Those of our Parish Family
11:30 AM QP - - Diane Wood- Joan Foy

If you wish to have a candle
lit for a loved one, please
call the Rectory office during
business hours.

Blessed Virgin Mary Candle
Burns with Special
Intentions for
Ken Parlatore

570 226-3183
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To Everything there is a season, and a time for every purpose under heaven

Baptism Welcome
« Alessia Grace Manzione * Michael Callesano
« Quinton Cabel Rotella e Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Irving and Family
+ Carmine Esposito » Theresa Hehir
e Cemma Cromer e Mr. & Mrs. Luciano Recinos and Family

 Dylan Michael Kandrovy

e Cameron Butler Time to Die ~ Ecclesiastes 3:1-8

e Tom Hathaway

Marriage » Barbara Cunningham
« Jeremiah Kratzer & Amy * Joan Savage
Cortellini » Dorothy McParland

o Ima Volk
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Saturday & Sunday Keep In Your Prayers

Feast of St. Blaise
Saturday, February 3, 2024

Throats will be blessed following all Masses that

weekend. We remember Saint Blaise on this day

by the Blessing of the Throats. Two candles are

blessed, held slightly open, and pressed against
the throat as the blessing is said.

Saint Blaise's protection of those with throat
troubles comes from a legend that a boy was
brought to him who had a fishbone stuck in his
throat. The boy was about to die when Saint
Blaise healed him.

February 1st - 9:00
AM QP- Marilyn
Krochta- Paul & Alice
Orr

February 2nd - 9:00
AM QP — Deceased
Priests

Marianne & Frank Vassallo, Lynn Kimler, Ken
Parlatore, Barbara Cunningham, Lynne Gusta,
Joseph Abbamonte, Marie Ribeiro, Annie Dolan,
Connie Hawkins, Bob & Ellen Keefer, Hubert
Mercado, Dina Prosser, Baby Kinsey, Ethel
Molessa, Bernadette Hassan, Elizabeth,
Madeleine Farragher, Margie Rickard, Nancy
Doyle, Colton, Howard Rozic, Chris Strong, The
Koebel Family, Frank Niemiec and The Niemiec
family, Billy, Margaret Maria Gravel, Georgiana
Howe, Denise Brindle, Jack Dee, Patricia Farley,
Danny Krouse and the Krouse family, Theresa
Decosta, Fay Schrank, Gladys Gibbons, Eleanor
Parra, Lou Jerge, Ken, Arlene Dempsey, Kathy
Sordi, Gail Barnes, Gunther Unflat, Rosemarie
Mazzotta, Matthew and family

We will be updating the ‘Keep in
your prayers’ list in the bulletin
on the February 11, 2024
bulletin. Please email
parishsecretary@queenofpeace
hawley.com or call us at 570
226-3183 if you wish to have
your loved one still in the bulletin
or if you wish to add someone.

Prayer List




